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This week we will remember the Seunghwa anniversary of our most beloved True Father. (See official 

notice). Please join in the celebration and let's remember the man who touched each one of us very 

deeply. Because of True Father and Divine Principle we are One Family Under God and the teachings of 

True Parents has the potential to change this fallen world into God's original ideal. We were all privileged 

to know the greatest man who every lived. 

 

With all the horrible news these days it is hard to keep hope. All the more reason why we need to more 

strongly connect to God. If we are saddened by what we see in Afghanistan this week, imagine how 

heartbroken God must be. There are so many problems in the world and it is only through God our 

Heavenly Parent that we will find solutions. True Parents, as God's representatives on earth can usher in a 

better world, a world centered upon the heart of God rather than greed and selfishness. 

 

Our Continental Director, Dr Yong is expected to come to the Bay Area on August 30 and we will most 

likely have a meeting with him at church on Tuesday night. 

 

Look out for further details. 

 

I invite anyone who would like to join Sunday evening Bible study at 6:00 to send me an e-mail and I'll 

send you the link. 

 

God Bless 

 

Pastor Thompson 

 

 

 


